
January 4, 2016

Dear Roger Ŕıos,

This letter is to confirm your participation in the U.S.-Mexico Workshop on Optimization
and its Applications, held in Mérida, Yucatán, Mexico on the dates of January 4–8, 2016. We
are delighted that you have accepted our invitation to give a talk on your research entitled
“An Exact Algorithm Based on Problem Reformulation for Designing Optimal Districts in
the Recycling of Electronic Goods”.

It is also to confirm that you have paid the registration fee of $185 (US dollars).

Best regards,

Frank E. Curtis
Jose Luis Morales
Katya Scheinberg
Andreas Wächter


